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Dear Ms. Jeanine Townsend,�
 �
This board has been investigating this since 2002 – 10 long years without a resolution. Who knows 
where this stuff has migrated to? I think this is an outrage to the residents of the State of California to 
have allowed this to not have been taken care of, the responsible parties fined and made to clean up 
the mess posthaste. How long before someone will cut through the red tape and get the parties to pay 
the cost of 10 years of fooling around to delay action? The state cannot let this go on forever. The 
attorney fees are way too high already!�
��

Jim�
JnR Hotel�
581 Main St., PO Box 193�
Cedarville, Ca. 96104�
530-279-2423�
jnrhotel@jnrhotel.com�
www.jnrhotel.com�
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7/17/12 Bd. Mtg.                Item 8
SWRCB/OCC A-1824 (Rialto)
Deadline: 7/11/12 by 12 noon
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